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SBG Radio Station
Dear Friends:

Thank you so much for your very generous donation of blankets and
bedding to The Salvation Army. We appreciate your thoughtfulness in
donating to us. We used these in the shelter as well as distributing them to
our food pantry clients.

As you are probably aware, there is an abundance of those in need
throughout our community. Those in need of emergency shelter, those in
need of food, of medications, of clothing ... of hope. Yes, there are always
those who are in need but thank God, there are also those who help —
generous people like you — caring people who give hope for a better
tomorrow.

I’d like to share with you that in January we served 225 families with 1,443
bags of groceries, 37 families were helped with electric bills, 3,443 meals
were provided in our Feeding Program and 834 nights of lodging was given
to 42 clients. Last week we celebrated our 8" Annual Volunteer Dinner with
156 in attendance. What a blessing to live in a community that truly cares
and goes the extra mile to help those in need.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. May God bless you!

In His Service,

United Way
of Monroe County



